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Get a jump on tax season!
As you prepare to file your 2023 taxes, RBFCU 
Investments Group invites you to explore 
strategies that may help you save on income 
taxes while setting aside money for retirement, 
education and health care.

Scan now to learn more.

1-888-294-0202 | rbfcu.org/investments



Ameriprise Financial Services, LLC, has partnered with this financial 
institution through a contractual revenue sharing relationship that 

creates a conflict of interest. The financial institution is not an investment 
client of Ameriprise but receives compensation from Ameriprise for 

successful referrals, and in most cases the majority of commissions and 
fees generated by Ameriprise for its services. This applies as long as the 
referred client maintains a relationship with Ameriprise. The financial 
institution’s non-licensed employees may also receive incentives for 

referrals to Ameriprise and this creates a conflict of interest.
Ameriprise Financial is not affiliated with the financial institution.

Ameriprise Financial, Inc. and its affiliates do not offer tax or legal advice. Consumers 
should consult with their tax advisor or attorney regarding their specific situation.

Ameriprise Financial cannot guarantee future financial results.
RBFCU Investments Group is a financial advisory practice of 

Ameriprise Financial Services, LLC.
Investment advisory products and services are made available through Ameriprise 

Financial Services, LLC, a registered investment adviser.
Securities offered by Ameriprise Financial Services, LLC. Member FINRA and SIPC.
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Prepare financially for 2024
Now is the time to review your financial plans 
for the coming year — and beyond. Whether 
retirement, college or other life-changing 
expenses are on your mind, our financial advisors 
are here to help you develop a personalized plan 
to meet your goals.

To learn more, visit rbfcu.org/investments today.

1-888-294-0202 | rbinvestments@rbfcu.org
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